

Margaret Furlong (Principal)

## Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford.

Phone: 051 562542 E-maíl: <u>ballycullanens.ías@eírcom.net</u> Web: <u>ballycullanens.com</u>

27/09/2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,
$3^{rd}$ – $6^{th}$ class will take part in "Sing out Loud" on Friday $17^{th}$ November 2017 @ 7.30pm in the National Opera House in Wexford.
We will take a bus to the venue as rehearsals starts @ 4.30pm.
If you would like to book a tickets for you or any member of your family. (except children taking part) please complete the booking form, detach and return it to school before Wednesday $11^{th}$ October.
Please take a special note of the clothes that the children need for the performance.
Having been at the show 2 years ago it is well worth attending.
More information to follow closer to the date.
Le gach dea ghuí